COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday 9th February, 2009
 REPORT  OF MEETING OF ORGANISATION, PROCEDURE AND FINANCE COMMITTEE – 22nd JANUARY 2009

Nominations to CPLN Partnership (Formerly Known as Clondalkin  Partnership)
The following report was presented to the Members at the Organisation, Procedure and Finance Committee meeting held on 22nd January 2009:

“The current membership of the CPLN Partnership (previously known as Clondalkin Partnership) includes 3 Councillor positions currently representing the Clondalkin area.  Two of these positions are  held by Councillors S. O’Connor and T. Gilligan.  The third postion is now vacant following Councillor R. Dowds' resignation from this Committee by letter dated 20th November 2008. The attached letter from CPLN suggests that given the expansion of the Partnership area to include Palmerstown, Lucan and Newcastle together with Clondalkin, South Dublin County Council should now nominate three Councillors to sit on the new board to represent these areas. 

The matter is now before the Members for their consideration.”

Bottom of Form

It was proposed by Councillor M. Corr, seconded by Councillor D. Corrigan and AGREED:

“That Councillor E. Tuffy fill the vacancy on the CPLN Partnership.”

